
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0266 AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 20/01/2023

Development:

Location :

Retention of existing building Al with new direct link to existing family home providing extra living 

accommodation; Retention and completion of existing building B to rear North Boundary for use as private family 

Gym and general store; Retention of single storey shed E in side garden South for storage of equipment used by 

applicant in relation to his work; Retention and completion of building F located on North side of Land to 

accommodate the storage of Vintage Cars owned by applicant together with required storage of associated 

materials; Installation of new on-site treatment system to service proposed development; Completion of all 

ancillary works in relation to proposed development.

Glenside House, Glassamucky, Bohernabreena, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

11/02/2023

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                                         

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

Refer to EHO




